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February-March, 2023: 
Club Officer Elections (suggested)
March 31st-April 2nd, 2023: 
K-T District Convention (DCON)
July 4th-11th, 2023: 
International Convention (ICON)
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insta: ktkeydiv12

Caring - Our way of Life



DISTRICT CONVENTIONSPRING RALLY RESULTS
This year, District Convention will be held

on March 31st-April 2nd, 2023 in Gatlinburg,
TN.  Scott Backovich, our keynote speaker, 
 will set the tone for this exciting weekend!

There will be lots of activities like the service
fair, educational workshops, the district

dance, and the annual talent show!  We will
also elect the 2023-2024 District Officers!

Register NOW on the ktkey.org website as
convention is fast approaching. The K-T
District Board is really looking forward to

seeing you all there :)

Division 12's Spring Rally was held on
February 19th, 2023. We had Key Club
members from Bardstown, DuPont

Manual, and Nelson County! Division 12
elected Jack Slaton from Bardstown as the

2023-2024 Lieutenant Governor, and selected
Kyra Spalding-Allen from Bardstown as the
Most Outstanding Key Clubber of Division
12! Congratulations to you all, and thank you

to everyone who was able to attend and
make this a successful  event!

INTERNATIONAL
CONVENTION

FAREWELL REMARKS

ICON will be held on July 4th-11th, 2023 in
Anaheim, CA! The K-T District tour

provides students with the opportunity to
attend the convention and enjoy California
as a group. The quad price is estimated to be
$1400-$1500, which is an incredible deal! This
price includes convention registration fees,

transportation, hotel accommodations,
convention and tour activities, and much
more. If you are planning to attend, please

start saving now!



Unfortunately, my term is coming to an end!
Thank you for all the hard work you all put in
throughout the year. I love to see what kinds of

service projects you all have completed and
how dedicated members in Division 12 truly are.
Although it is upsetting leaving this position, I

am glad this experience is being passed down to
someone else. I have grown tremendously as a

person, and I look forward to seeing others
grow through Key Club. I am extremely

thankful for this incredible opportunity, and I
am going to miss seeing you all!


